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	Water Bills Estimated This Month

Water usage amounts on all water bills this month are estimated.  Shoreacres experienced over ten inches of rain before and during the week in which water meters should have been read, leaving most water meters in town flooded.  Rather than spend an immense amount of staff time (sorely needed for other projects such as road repair) pumping out water meters, water bills were estimated based on usage in September.  When the meters are read at the end of November, any over- or underbilling will be accounted for. Thanks for your understanding.

Use Shoreacres in Your Address

Even though we share a zip code and post office with La Porte and Morgan’s Point, you may use Shoreacres as your mailing address. The Postmaster has sent the City a letter confirming that residents may use Shoreacres as their official address. It helps prevent postal errors, particularly for residents of streets such as Forest that share a name with a street in La Porte, as well as errors in the voter rolls. The City has also recently discovered that the sales tax collected by a number of home businesses in Shoreacres has been going to the City of La Porte because these residents used La Porte as their mailing address.  We worked with the Comptroller’s Office to correct these errors, but you can help prevent similar problems in the future by using the correct city in your address.

Lost Any Bikes or Fishing Poles?

The Police Department periodically picks up unclaimed items around the city.  Currently, the Police Department has a number of bicycles and a group of fishing poles at City Hall.  Please call and describe the items to claim them.  Remember to call City Hall if you have lost keys or other items as well; kind citizens often turn in items found around the city.

Planning and Zoning Commission Meets November 13

On Wednesday, November 13, the Planning and Zoning Commission will meet at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall to review three applications for replatting lots—one at the north end of Bayou Forest, one at the south end of Bayou Forest, and one near Shadylawn and Miramar.  The public is invited to come and express opinions about the applications.  Come by City Hall to look at the requested replats. 

Come to the City Christmas Party!

Come celebrate Christmas with your neighbors and enjoy our small town atmosphere.  On Monday December 16 at 6:00 p.m., the City will host the annual Christmas Party.  Bring a dish to share; the City will provide drinks. Santa will be on hand to listen to your children’s lists.  And we always have fun taking a hayride around town while singing Christmas carols. Please come!

Reminders:

( City Council Meetings November 11 and 25 at 7:00 P.M. Agenda are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. 

( Recycling pick-up on Thursdays.  If you do not yet participate, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall.  Materials accepted include paper, plastic (recyclables 1 and 2), aluminum, and tin.  

( THERE WILL BE NO GARBAGE PICK-UP ON THANKSGIVING. Garbage will not be picked up until the Monday after Thanksgiving. Please do not put your garbage out on the street on Thursday or Friday expecting a pick-up.  
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